
  

 

Loanhead Primary School 

P7/6 Class Newsletter 

Mrs Gilmour-McGuire & Mrs Hogarth 

Term 3 - February 2024 

 

 

Literacy  

We have been learning to 

 Write information reports 

 Select relevant ideas and information 

from a text 

Next we will be learning to 

 Write a persuasive essay 

 Use a wider range of conjunctions to 

join more complex sentences 

Well done to those who participated in the 

Burns Poetry Competition, the standard was 

very high again this year. 

 

On World Book Day (7/03/24) we will be 

hosting the morning assembly where we will 

celebrate all things book related. We hope 

you can come along and join in the fun!    

Numeracy        

We have been learning to 

 Use order of operations when solving 

problems (BODMAS) 

 Identify and measure angles in a shape 

 Use a variety of mental maths strategies  

Next we will be learning to 

 Add and subtract negative numbers 

 Identify the properties of 3d shapes 

 Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning 

 In Spanish 'Mi familia' and 'los 

pasatiempos'   
 In science we have been learning how 

to separate materials  

Next we will be learning 

 About Climate Change and Fairtrade 

 

 

 


